
The end of the school year is QUICKLY approaching!

Please return all library materials ASAP. If an item cannot be found, please
contact Mrs. Detrick at cdetr@hollandschool.org for a bill to pay to replace that
item. Overdue notices will be delivered to students again this week.

Thank you in advance for your help!
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